

TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

January 21, 2024

Attendees: Karen, Matt, Joanna, Anton, Shebu, Olivier, Sufyan, Ben

Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
 - TF-A
 - [\[TFC-692\] LTS-v2.8.25: mail and readthedocs update were not done - Jira](#)
 - Karen commented on the ticket yesterday asking Ben what the next steps are
 - Now in Upstream Review
 - [\[TFC-688\] LTS Maintainers would like to run dependabot for all LTS branches - Jira](#)
 - In Upstream Review
 - Karen asked Chris Kay to take a look at it a few days ago and we haven't heard back
 - Olivier said he would ping Chris
 - [\[TFC-547\] TF-A LTS: New LTS branch creation automation - Jira](#)
 - In Progress
 - Arthur has submitted a patch
 - Waiting for Joanna and the LTS developers to test and provide feedback
 - [\[TFC-669\] LTS Maintainers would like to upstream recovered LTS proposal document - Jira](#)
 - In Upstream Review
 - Govindraj said he has a patch in review
 - Waiting to hear back from him end of Jan or Feb
 - [\[TFC-712\] More informative LAVA output on TF-M CI - Jira](#)
 - Now in Upstream Review
 - TF-M
 - There were some issues yesterday with disk space

- Arthur has resolved
 - Getting CI mailing list notifications
 - Seems like it's coming out of Lava testing
 - Anton is an Admin so he can fix
- Ben
 - Everything is going well; no issues
 - Action - Send out email on Tux limits
- Sufyan
 - The focus now is starting to engage with the stakeholders (TF-A,TF-M,Hafnium) where we'll discuss UAT
 - Hoping to start UAT next week
 - Pipelines are Green
- Shebu
 - Shebu brought up the email that don.harbin@linaro.org sent out regarding trying to put together a high level marketing dashboard and the estimate we have to come up with to present to the board.
 - Will be put on the agenda again for next week as we ran out of time